County of Milwaukee
Interoffice Communication

DATE: August 30, 2016
TO: Supervisor Theodore Lipscomb Sr, Chairman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Maria Ledger, Director, My Choice Family Care

Mr. Chairman:

My Choice Family Care is pleased to announce it has completed the process of transitioning its
operations from a department of Milwaukee County Government to a new private, not-for-profit
organization effective September 1, 2016. The new operation is formally organized as My Choice Family
Care Inc. and will be governed by an independent board comprised of community members, business
leaders and medical professionals.

As an independent managed care organization, My Choice is eligible for licensure as an HMO, a
requirement to operate a fully integrated model of care such as the State’s Family Care Partnership
program or other similar programs.

| would like to sincerely thank you for your leadership and assistance through this process. By working
together with your office and the County Board of Supervisors, Family Care has been able to position
itself to grow and expand; preserve County employment for those staff who choose it; maintain our
community provider relationships and most importantly insure that services to our members continues

uninterrupted.

Thank you again for all of your help and assistance,

Sincerely,

Maria Ledger
Director, My Choice Family Care




